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Submitted values are:

Date Saturday, August 13, 2022

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Brenna
Last Name Bailey
Phone Number (306
Email

Caen street
City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code S7
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Changes to access to montgomery place neighborhood

Meeting (if known) Transportation

Comments

| want to add my voice to the large group of people who are not happy about the proposed changes to montgomery
place. By cutting off an entrance into the neighborhood you greatly increase the wait time at the 11th street light. Not
only will residents be effected but also the large number of people coming from all over the city to access the gordie
howe sports center. That concern pales in comparison to the concerns of emergency services accessing our
neighborhood. Why can't you just leave our neighborhood alone? We have this ridiculous city councilor that can't be
relied on to represent us in any way. Coming up with idea to completely destroy the neighborhood with overpasses and
increased noise. Please, even if you do not represent us, vote no to this awful plan. We may not be able to rely on our
councilor Gough but I'm hopeful the rest of the council will see the reality facing our neighborhood.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No




